
Submitter: Bash Bradley  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB238 

Giving local and state police greater ability to surveil citizens in public without 

warrants will NOT make us safer as Oregnians. We need to invest more resources 

into actual social programs and legislation that reduce crime and prevent the 

conditions that have led to the unaffordability epidemic within our communities in the 

first place, not crack down on the populace using draconian tactics that have been 

proven result in failure time and time again. 


